
 
 

 

 

Meadowside Community Primary and Nursery School 

Clough Avenue, Longford 

Warrington.  WA2 9PH 

 

Headteacher:  Mr S Wright, BA(Hons), PGCE,NPQH 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Warburton 

 
Tel: 01925 632705  Fax: 01925 630922  Email: meadowside_primary@warrington.gov.uk  www.meadowside.schoolspider.co.uk 

 
 

 
 
18th July 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

RE: ENTERING AND LEAVING SCHOOL KS2 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

 

I am writing to inform you that there will be changes in the way that our KS2 children enter and 

leave the school site from September 2017. 

 

Due to safeguarding and health and safety issues ALL KS2 children (Years 3 to 6) must either use 

the path around KS1 to the back of the building or they must use the Fisher Avenue Entrance.  

The door at the side of the building will be locked at all times. 

 

Breakfast club children are to use the Fisher Avenue entrance and enter around the back 

through the school dinner hall. 

 

Assuring you of our best attention at all time and thank you for your cooperation in the matter 

of keeping our children safe. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S Wright 

Head teacher 
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